Admn-12/Stationery/2024-25 September 5, 2024

Subject: ADVERTISEMENT OF STATIONERY ITEMS

Dear Manager.

It would be appreciated if you could publish the attached advertisement in your
(Newspaper) “The Muslims Times™ on September 08, 2024 on normal size at inside page. Bill in
quadruplicate may be sent to the High Commission for payment.

Yours Sincerely.,

iz 174

(Kamran Dhangal)
Counsellor/HOC

The Manager (Advertisement)
The Muslims Times
Dhaka

Copy forwarded for information to the Public Procurement Regulatory Authority (Mr.
Rizwan Mehmood. Assistant Director-11), Cabinet Division. Islamabad. 051-9219149 (Email:
info@ppra.urg.gkl (rizwan@ppra.urg.pk)




HIGH COMMISSION FOR PAKISTAN
DHAKA

TENDER NOTICE

Sealed bids are invited from the open Market/Contractor for Advertisement of
“Purchase of Stationery Items”. Bids should reach the High Commission for Pakistan.
Dhaka Address: Road No. 71, House No. 2 Gulshan-I1. before 11am on September 23,
2024. Bids will be unsealed on the same day in the presence of interested bidders at
12:00pm in the visiting room of the High Commission of Pakistan. For detail please
contact at Phone No. 02-58815118-9.

(Kamiran Dhangal)
Counsellor/HOC

Tel: 02-58815118-9
H. No. 2, Road No. 71, Gulshan-II
Dhaka




